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Principal’s Welcome

Friday Flier

Friday 25" June 2021

As we approach the end of our school year, | am spending time preparing for September
and the next academic year. This term has been fast paced, with lots going on in school,
and it is hard to believe that we are only a few days away from July! We are looking forward
to our transition evening on 21st July, when our existing year 6 pupils and the new pupils
who will be joining us can experience how our Secondary education works at Avanti Hall.
We also have an event for potential new families who are looking for reception places for
September 2022 on the 20th July. We are planning a ‘picnic in the woods" and I'm really
looking forward to meeting lots of new families there.

Next term, we will be holding open evenings for pupils who may wish to join our school the
following year. For Year / places for September 2022, we will have an open evening on 16th
September, and for Reception pupils, we will have a series of open afternoons. It is exciting
to see how much interest there is in our school and we are delighted that our pupil
numbers have grown significantly this year. We are now full in a number of year groups with
waiting lists in three of these.
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Over the next two weeks, we will be sharing some important information regarding plans for next year. This
will include information about class teachers in the primary phase and class tutors for secondary. We will also
share our calendar of key events, confirmation of school day timings and opportunities for you as parents and
carers to come and see us and be involved In  some aspects of the school

Following the recent Townhall event, myself and the leadership team have put together responses to some of
the points you raised. | will be hosting a follow-up virtual event to go through these on Tuesday 6th of July at
4pm. It would be great to welcome as many people from our parent community as possible. If you are able
to attend, please sign up via the Eventbrite link. All sign up information will be shared nearer the event.

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/161197605377
To nominate a member of staff for special thanks, please follow the link below.

https://avanti.org.uk/avantihall/parents/staff-nomination-for-special-thanks/

Best wishes

Phil Arnold

Principal


https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/161197605377
https://avanti.org.uk/avantihall/parents/staff-nomination-for-special-thanks/

AVANTI HALL

SCHOOL

Dates for your Diary

Summer Term 2021

Wednesday 30t June

Thursday 1%t July — Friday 2" July
Tuesday 61 July

Wednesday 215t July

Friday 23" July

Enhanced Transition — (by invitation only)

Exeter-wide Transition days CANCELLED due to Covid-19 restrictions
Townhall Follow-Up Event 4pm (Virtual)

Year 7 Transition Evening 5pm (On-site)

End of Term & School year
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